AUGUST, 1992 VOLUME 46, NO. 3





ARTICLES

"President's Message" by Ray Schmitz

"Director's Column" by Joel Purpur

"U.S. Open Notebook" by Bob Maibusch, CGCS

"A Little Knowledge is Dangerous" by Dave Behrman

"Students: Give Them a Chance" by Tony Rzadzki

"Blossom-End Rot on Tomatoes" by James Fizzell

"What's New in Flowering Annuals" by Dean Bemis

"Planning for Your Retirement" by Bill Billimoria

"England, Scotland, Wales" by Fred D. Opperman

"On The Waterfront" by Jim Reed

"Management of Fungicide Resistance" by Patricia L. Sanders

"The Good News Is ... " by Vicki Lynn Sims, C.P.A.

"Proper Planning for Containment" by Brian Flood & Geoffrey Smith

"Leaves, Limbs, Needles and Boughs" by Fred D. Opperman

NEXT MEETING Monday, August 10, 1992 Mt. Prospect Golf Club Host Superintendent: Fred Behnke